
MINISTRY NEWS 

are so happy that we can all work together in a way that both their spiritual and material needs can be met.  Thank YOU!  In 

your name, we distributed to several families there.  Each person expressed they were truly grateful for the assistance. 

  Richard and Mabel Mukisa     Assist. Pastor Cissy Walusimbi     Pastor Erastus 
  Paul Mutesasira         Diana Nabongho            Widow @ Nabyewanga Village 
  Widow Abalanga        Widow Buganga            Vicent Mawajji 
  Juliet Kitone          David Kabonge’s Parents        Brother Milton 
  David Kabonge         Pastor Amos              Dr. Edith Mayombwe 
  Emma Mayo          Joel Byakatonda            Teacher: Deborah (??) 
  Esther Walakira         Andrew  Musinguzi           Assist Principal Paddy Kasule 
  Pastor Baviva Moses      Pastor Paul Isabirye           Pastor Fred Mwanje      
  

“Ministry Support” Projects?  

As I mentioned to you earlier in the last newsletter . . . with Uganda and Rwanda locked down from Covid

-19, the various ministries and churches are not being allowed open for services.  Adapting to this 

situation many ministers having small portable speaker systems are going to the streets (see left).   

Other ministers are traveling to their constituent’s homes delivering sermons first-hand one at a time or 

are delivering food to the needy by foot (see left).  The fact is, many of these Pastors do not even own a 

bicycle so must do all their ministry work by walking.  Let’s see if we can work together and help provide 

the means of purchasing some bicycles for them. Simply note your desire in the memo line of your check 

and together we will do it! 

 Next Month: Update on  
Sustainability Projects! 
During the month of August we have been able 

to help another village Pastor gain sustainable 

income through your generosity.   

We’ll give you a lengthier report of the progress 

in our next newsletter. As a sneak peek: here’s 

this Pastor’s “thank you” note. 

    

Also Next Month:  
A Financial Report on 
Donations Received! 

“We cannot 

express in words 

our deepest 

thanks for your  

heart-felt 

generosity!”  
 

Rick and Ruth  
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A Quick Update on Your Donations? 
The “on the ground results” of your charitable gifts to Restoration Ministries is so impactful.  In 

fact, this month we’ve sent twenty-three different families finances for their subsistence.  With 

the continued lockdown in Uganda and Rwanda many wage earning adults are either unable 

to work, limited by transportation, or have more mouths to feed than their income allows.  This 

means that your donations have helped provide for life-sustaining food or home rent, or 

medical assistance they were unable to provide for themselves.   

Following is a brief listing of the families encouraged by your gifts.  As you see in the list some 

are widows, pastors or brothers in need.  Yes, YOUR gifts are really making a difference.  We 

$ 350-$400 

$ 140-$150 


